No. 27/40/2020-For & Envt
GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR
SECRETARIAT: FOREST & ENVIRONMENT DEPARTMENT

Imphal, the 13™ January, 2021

\TO/

The Deputy Inspector General of Forests (Central)
North East Regional Office, Law-U-Sib, Lumbatngen
Near M.T.C. Workshop, Shillong-793021 (Meghalaya)

Subject:- Submission of additional information for diversion of 149.708 ha
of forest land for widening & improvement of Yaingangpokpi-Nagaland
Road section of NH-202 into 2 lanning with paved shoulder of 0.000 km
from Laikot to Hungpung of 48.273 Km in the State of Manipur by
NHIDCL on EPC Mode-reg.

Sir/Madam,

I am directed to send herewith a copy of letter No.7/221/2018/Forests: 168,
dated 12/12/2020. along with its enclosures from Principal Chief Conservator of
Forests & HoFF, Manipur, on the above cited subject, for taking further necessary
action.

Yours faithfully,
Encl : As above. W
(A.Heera Singh)

Under Secretary (For. & Envt.)

Government of Manipur
Copy to:-

1) P.P.S. to Minister (For. & Envt), Manipur

2) P.S. Addl. Chief Secretary (For & Envt), Government of Manipur
3) PCCF & HoFF, Manipur

4) USER Agency

5) Guard file



